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Our ref: SSD-8889679-PA-78

James McNamara
Manager Environment 
AGL Macquarie Pty Limited
Via Major Projects Portal

21/03/2025

Subject: Fire Safety Study – Liddell Battery and Bayswater Ancillary Works 

Dear Mr McNamara,

I refer to the Fire Safety Study submitted in accordance with Condition B2, Schedule 2 of the consent for
the Liddell Battery and Bayswater Ancillary Works Project (SSD-8889679-PA-78). I note that the
Secretary previously agreed the Fire Safety Study could be staged to be prepared prior to the installation
of the batteries for the project.

The Department forwarded the Fire Safety Study to its Hazards Division for comment.

I note the Fire Safety Study has been prepared to the satisfaction of Fire and Rescue NSW and contains
the information required by the conditions of approval. Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary,
I approve the Fire Safety Study (rev number 03, dated 20 December 2024).

You are reminded that if there are any inconsistencies between the study and the conditions of approval,
the conditions prevail.

Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the earliest
convenience. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Jack Turner on 9995 5387

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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